
PRC Declaration signed

Police Restructuring Commission of Bosnia andHerzegovina   met today in Brussels   with senior officials of the
European Union, High Representative for Common Foreign and Security Policy, Javier Solana and European
Commissioner for External Affairs, Chris Patten. During the meetings, the Police Restructuring Commission
presented the Institutions of the European Union with the following Declaration expressing firm commitment to
fulfill its mandate to recommend a single structure of policing in Bosnia and Herzegovina  .
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